



**Dear Educators** 

Re: COVID-19 Precautions

We want you to know that Morehead is currently monitoring the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19). As a department of The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, we follow University guidelines and recommendations to help protect our students and guests.

The University Office for the Protection of Minors is providing the following guidance:

Currently all Youth Programs, Activities and Camps scheduled to take place on The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill campus will begin as planned. However, we are placing several precautionary measures to best protect program participants. This is an evolving situation and we will keep you updated as restrictions are implemented and/or lifted.

The following precautions are in effect until further notice:

- 1. All minor participants in a Youth Program, Activity or Camp traveling from countries that have been declared as CDC Alert Level 2 or Level 3 areas within the past 14 days will not be allowed to participate in the program. As of March 6, these countries include:
  - a. Alert Level 2: Practice Enhanced Precautions- Japan
  - b. Alert Level 3: Avoid Nonessential Travel China, South Korea, Iran and Italy

We will continue to monitor the latest updates from the CDC, and they may add additional countries to this list.

2. All minor participants in a Youth Program, Activity or Camp that exhibit flu-like symptoms will not be allowed to participate in the program. Parents will be contacted to come pick up their child if they become sick during program. If the child is diagnosed with COVID-19, but is not be admitted to the hospital, the parents must make arrangements for self-quarantine until health officials deem the child is no longer contagious.

## **Stay Updated**

Track the University's COVID-19 preventative measures at the following website: unc.edu/coronavirus







- Get the latest news, updates and guidance from the North Carolina Department of Health & Human Services: <a href="ncdhhs.gov/coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19-response-north-carolina">ncdhhs.gov/coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19-response-north-carolina</a>
- For additional updates, we recommend bookmarking and frequently checking the official CDC site: cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/.

Please know that Morehead will make every effort to keep you informed if the status of programs and/or events change in the future as this situation develops.

Thank you,